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LFPL’s Polar Express Pajama Party returns to 

the Southwest Regional Library   
 

 
   

LOUISVILLE, Ky. (November 26, 2024) – Experience some holiday magic as the annual Polar Express 
Pajama Party pulls in to the station at the Southwest Regional Library  (9725 Dixie Highway) on Friday, 
December 13, 6 – 8 p.m. Kids can come dressed in their pajamas and enjoy free games, crafts, and 
activities for the whole family.   
 
There will be a reading of The Polar Express, followed by a screening of the movie. Children can also get 
their picture taken with Mrs. Claus, Elsa from Frozen, and the Polar Express conductor; enjoy a cookie 
and hot chocolate pit stop; and get a free book of their very own. For more information about this after-
hours event for children and families, call (502) 933-0029. 
 
By offering free access to quality early learning opportunities, like the Polar Express Pajama Party, the 
Louisville Free Public Library promotes literacy and helps to inspire a lifetime of reading and learning. 
For more information about the Library and its services, visit LFPL.org.  
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Louisville Free Public Library connects the residents of Louisville and Jefferson County to knowledge and 

information at our Library locations and on the web at LFPL.org. Come on in, the whole world’s inside.  

http://www.lfpl.org/
http://www.lfpl.org/

